
Re: 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

Enclosed please find the following, being submitted on behalf of our above-referenced 
client: 

Once the application has been processed, please forward evidence of approval to the 
mailing address on the application. If there is any issue, or if you require any further 
information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely, 

United Power Consultants, Inc.  
C/O Glinda Rees 
Email: grees@unitedpowerconsultants.com
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